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To: CVG Airlines and Airport Tenants 

 

From:  Brian Cobb, VP - Customer Experience 

 

Subject:  Wendell H. Ford Blvd. Rehabilitation  

 

Date: September 30, 2014 

 

Construction is scheduled to begin on Wendell H. Ford Blvd. Monday, October 6 and last an estimated three 

weeks, weather permitting. Please be alert for construction personnel, equipment, and associated traffic safety 

measures.  The following changes will be effective after construction is complete: 

- Intersection of Wendell H. Ford Blvd. and S. Airfield Drive 

o Add four-way stop 

o Widen Wendell H. Ford Blvd. berms easing semi-truck traffic turns on/off S. Airfield Drive 

 
- Intersection of Tower Drive and S. Airfield Drive 

o Removal of stops signs for through traffic on S. Airfield Drive; through traffic does not stop 
o Tower Drive stop signs will remain in place; drivers must be clear cross-traffic before 

proceeding onto S. Airfield Drive. 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


